
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope you are all well. 
 
As some of you may be aware, it is Bike to School Week next week. We currently 
have some bikes that need to be made road safe so we are asking if any 
parents/carers with a knowledge of bikes would be available to come in at some 
point next week to do an activity with some of the children to show them how to 
repair bikes / make sure they are safe etc. 
 
If you would be interested, please could you email the school office 
via admin@minchschool.net 
 
Thank you as always for your support. 
 
Best wishes, 
School Office  
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